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Children in Need Day 
Friday 19th November 

(new date!)
Students pay £1 if they want to 

wear MUFTI

Last week saw our students engage in a 
wide range of activities for Personal 

Development week. 
From year 7 students taking part in the 
PGL residential or Space Camp to our 

Sixth Form students listening to talks from 
the Oddballs Foundation on testicular 

cancer and from Eric Murangwa about his 
personal experience of the Rwandan 

Genocide.  
We had a wide range of activities taking 
place, which helped students to develop 

their knowledge and understanding of the 
world around them and their place in it. 
We will be sharing lots of stories and 

images from the week in our next 
newsletter.



   Armistice Day

£70 raised for the Royal 
British Legion in poppy 

sales



Dear Lisa
 
Yesterday afternoon after school I welcomed Ben Trigger into the 
Lord Mayors Parlour where I presented him with a certificate for 
becoming the 2021 500cc Youth Speedway Champion.
 
I just wanted to say what a delight this young man is and certainly 
someone to be proud of. Not only did it please me to learn of his 
success and support given by the school, Ben also attends my old 
school and lives in my Ward.
 
Thank you to the school and staff for supporting Ben with this activity 
as it means so much to him.

Kind regards
Terri Beer

Lord Mayor to The City of Plymouth

Yr 11 Speedway



Year 10/11 Rugby

The Year 10/11 Rugby squad were fantastic in their fixture against 
Hele’s this week, where they ended up winning the game 39-10 !!

It was a very physical and competitive game and all 19 of the 
students in the squad were excellent in playing their part for the 
victory. Stand out performances were Ashton Smith for his 
aggressive running and scoring two tries; as well as Aidan Webb for 
some excellent tackling and his leadership within the squad. 

It was also great to see so many of their teachers and peers out on 
the sidelines supporting them.



Year 8 Gymnastics

Calvin Harper, Yr 8, 
competed in the British 
National Finals in Telford 
last weekend. 

He had a few blips on his 
high-bar, ppp and rings, 
which did bring his scores 
down, but he still continued 
to finish his routines and 
keep his composure.  It 
showshow mentally and 
physically strong he is and 
how much he has matured. 

He got a 9.2 on his 
pommel, and he came 31st 
in the whole of Britain,  
which is an incredible  
achievement. 

Well done Calvin!!! 



Year 7/9 Table Tennis
The year 7 and year 9 table tennis teams competed in the Devon 

School’s Table Tennis Championships at Eggbuckland.  This saw 

some of the counties top table tennis players compete for the national qualifiers. 

All students won many matches against different schools. The year 7 team 

showed brilliant strength of character and reached the semi finals, and the year 9 

team worked extremely hard to finish in 5th position overall. The Plympton 

Academy Students were great representatives of the school and showed excellent 

determination. Well done to all involved. 



For further information please visit the 
following website:

www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week

http://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week

